
The City of McKenzie is accepting bids for a 16 ft by 26 

ft pavilion. Sealed bids will be accepted at McKenzie 

City Hall 2470 Cedar St. Through May 16, 2022, 4 p.m. 

Bids will be opened at 4:30 p.m. May 16, 2022.

The City of McKenzie adheres to Title VI.

For a list of specifications please contact City Hall 

731-352-2292.

The city reserves the right to reject or accept any bid.
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City of McKenzie

BID NOTICE


